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C i t y  o f  E s c a n a b a ,  M i c h i g a n 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

 

¶ Downtown Development Authority 01/07 
at 7:30 a.m. 

¶ Managerõs Call 01/07 at 6:00 p.m. 

¶ City Council 01/07 at 7:00 p.m. 

¶ Harbor Advisory Committee 01/13 at 5:00 
p.m. 

¶ Recreation Advisory Board 01/13 at 6:00 
p.m. 

¶ 911 Dispatch 01/14 at 9:00 a.m. 

¶ Brownfield Redevelopment Authority 
01/14 at 10:00 a.m. 

¶ Joint Government 01/14 at 12:00 noon 

¶ Electric Advisory Committee 01/14 at 
6:00 p.m. 

¶ Loan Administration Board 01/15 at 8:00 
a.m. 

¶ Managerõs Call 01/15 at 6:00 p.m. 

¶ City Council 01/15 at 7:00 p.m. 

¶ Historic District Commission 01/19 at 
4:00 p.m. 

¶ Java With Jim 01/21 at 8:30 a.m. 

¶ Planning Commission 01/22 at 6:00 p.m. 

¶ Board of Library Trustees 01/26 at 5:00 
p.m. 

¶ PS Retirement Board 01/27 at 8:00 a.m. 

¶ Delta Solid Waste 01/27 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

THE COMMUNITY UPDATE 
A means to keep the community informed about the Cityõs services, programs, activities and 

opportunities to participate. 

ESCANABA A TO Z 
 

The City of Escanaba now has information on their website 

from "A" to "Z"  for services you as a resident may have an 

interest in.  This comprehensive list contains a brief 

description about services and service providers in the City of 

Escanaba.   The link is below: 
 

http://www.escanaba.org/?atoz 



THE COMMUNITY UPDATE PAGE 2 

Delta County Historical Society  

2015 Winter Outreach Programs  

 

In partnership with the Escanaba Public Library, the Delta County Historical 
Society will offer the following winter outreach programs at the Escanaba City 

Hall in Council Chambers:  
 

Wednesday February 18, 2015  

A Weekday with Bernie  
Mid-Twentieth Century Photos from Bernie Schultz  

Presented by Richard Anzalone  
7:00 p.m.  

 

Wednesday March 18, 2015  
Escanabaôs Golden Age 1884 ï 1914  

Presented by Charles Lindquist  
7:00 p.m.  

 

Wednesday April 22, 2015  
Who Were the Manigolds?  

The rediscovery of one of Delta Countyôs 
Forgotten Families  

Presented by Jeanne Rose  
7:00 p.m.  

AFTER SCHOOL KIDS PROGRAM 

 

The Robert and Jeanine Dagenais Foundation has empowered their associates to select 

community organizations that they would like to support through the Foundation.  The Civic 

Centerõs After School Kids Program was selected by Riverside Auto in Escanaba to receive a 

grant in the amount of $500.  The Dagenais Foundation is a small, private family foundation.  

Financial support comes from the Riverside Auto Group and First Bank.  It is because of their 

support that they are able to award grants. The City of Escanaba is very appreciative of this grant 

award! 
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Cross Country Ski Trail is Open  
 

The cross country ski trail off of North 30th 

Street is open for skiing.  The trail is not 

groomed yet but with the amount of snow just 

received can be skied.  We have two ski trail 

heads now, one at North 30th Street and the 

other at the east side of the Comfort Suites on 

Ludington Street.  
 

Free Snow Shoe Program  
 

The Civic Center is again offering free snow 

shoes at the Civic Center per weather.  
 

Ice Rinks  
 

Per weather, the Royce and Webster Ice Skat-

ing Rinks will have hours of 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 

p.m. Monday to Friday, Saturday 1:00 p.m. to 

8:00 p.m. and Sunday 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Winter Reading Program for Adults at Escanaba Public Library 
 

Escanaba Public Library announces its winter reading promotion, ñHot Reads for Cold Nightsò. 
The program is open to adults 18 and older with an Escanaba Public Library card.  Adult readers 
will have the chance to win one of two grand prizes of a Kindle Fire HD and weekly prize drawings 
for a book bag.  To qualify, participants simply read or listen to a book and list it on an entry form. 
The library will count books read between January 12 and February 28 and patrons can enter as 
often as they like. Program participants will be encouraged to share their ñhot readsò with others 
by posting a book review in the library or posting online at the libraryôs Facebook page. 
Participants who provide a book review will be given an additional entry in the drawing. 
 
 

 ñOur Northern winters provide many opportunities to curl up with a good book,ò said Library 
Director Carolyn Stacey, ñ and the library offers many choices; whether you prefer e-books, 
audiobooks or a book you can hold in your hands, the library has a selection for you.ò 
 

 

For those who need suggestions for what to read next, library staff is always happy to recommend 
a good book or refer patrons to online resources for recommendations. The program is sponsored 
by the Friends of the Escanaba Public Library.  
  

The Escanaba Public Library is located at 400 Ludington Street. For details about the winter 
reading program, call 906-789-7333 or visit the libraryôs web site at http://
www.escanabalibrary.org. 
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GENERAL GOVERNMENT OFFICE STAFF 

 
City Manager - Jim OõToole   jotoole@escanaba.org  786-9402  

City Controller - Mike Dewar   mdewar@escanaba.org  786-0605  

Water/Wastewater Sup.ñJeff Lampi   jlampi@escanaba.org  786-3291  

Public Works Sup./City Eng. - Bill Farrell  bfarrell@escanaba.org  786-1842  

Electric Superintendent - Mike Furmanski  mfurmanski@escanaba.org 786-0061  

Public Safety Director - Ken Vanderlinden  kvanderlinden@escanaba.org 786-5911  

Recreation Director -Tom Penegor   tpenegor@escanaba.org  786-4141  

City Clerk - Bob Richards   clerk@escanaba.org  786-1194  

Library Director - Carolyn Stacey   cstacey@escanaba.org  789-7323  

HR Director/City Treasurer - Bob Valentine  bvalentine@escanaba.org 786-0552  

City Assessor - Daina Norden    dnorden@escanaba.org  786-9402  

Harbor Master - Larry Gravatt   lgravatt@escanaba.org  786-9614  

Code Compliance InspectorñBlaine DeGrave  bdegrave@escanaba.org 786-9402  

 

CITY SERVICES AND INFORMATION 

ELECTED OFFICIALS 
 

Mayor Marc Tall 

mtall@escanaba.org 

786-4798 
 

Mayor Pro-Tem 

Ron Beauchamp 

rbeauchamp@escanaba.org 

280-8378 
 

Councilmember  

Patricia Baribeau 

pbaribeau@escanaba.org 

786-0532 
 

Councilmember Ralph Blasier 

rblasier@escanaba.org 

786-6493 
 

Councilmember Michael Sattem 

msattem@escanaba.org 

399-0316 

 

 

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS 

Escanaba Public SafetyñEmergency 911 Wastewater Questions/Issuesñ786-1301 

Escanaba Public SafetyñGeneral 786-5911 Escanaba Public Libraryñ789-7323 

Garbage/Recycling Informationñ786-1842 Escanaba DDAñ789-8696  

Snow Plowing/Removalñ786-1842   Electrical Questions/Issuesñ786-0061 

Potable Water Questions/Issuesñ786-3291 Civic Center/Recreationñ786-4141 

Neighborhood Complaint Hotlineñ789-7317 

Left to right:  Councilmember Ralph Blasier, Councilmember Patricia Baribeau, Mayor Marc Tall, 

Councilmember Michael Sattem and Mayor Pro-Tem Ron Beauchamp 
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Ethan Schetter was recently hired as an Apprentice Journeyman/Lineman at the 

Electric Department. 

 

Ethan was born and raised in Carney, Michigan, with his parents Don and Becky 

Schetter, also one brother Donnie and one sister Kaylee. He graduated Carney-

Nadeau High School in 2009. Attended Bay College for three years and finished at 

NMU with an Electrical Lineman Certificate in 2013. He has worked with LE Myers 

for a little over a year and a quarter before being accepted to work at the City of 

Escanaba. His hobbies are fishing, hunting, and motorized sports. He stated he is 

glad to be here and canõt wait to help  the community keep the lights on! 

Adam Fix was recently hired at the Public  Works Department as a Laborer.   

 

Adam  previously co-owned and operated A1 Sprinkler and continues to co-own the 

business.  Adam lives in Bark River with his wife Audrey, his 5 year old son Caden 

and his 3 year old daughter Natalie.  When not working Adam enjoys spending time 

with his family, hunting, fishing, snowmobiling and spending time at camp. 

 


